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I previously submitted a testimony but misstated what I intended. I do want this bill to 

pass that would prohibit the DEQ from implementing the advanced clean truck 

regulations. This regulation is wrong, it’s unnecessary and will hurt Oregon and 

Oregonians and the livelihood of businesses that are already struggling. WE DON’T 

WANT THIS REGULATION. 


